
Housing Information & Next Steps ...



Welcome to the Class of 2024! The Residence Life staff at Clarion University 
is excited to welcome you as a proud Clarion Golden Eagle! We have a few 
reminders for you as you prepare for the fall semester:

Visit the Residence Life website at clarion.edu/FYHOUSING for frequently 
asked questions on what you should know before you arrive. Please feel free 
to contact us at 814-393-2352. Don’t forget to join the Class of 2024 Face-
book page @clarionu. This is a great way to find roommates. 

We look forward to seeing you at move-in day on August 19, 2020.

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Graham, Director of Residence Life Services

Admissions Office
Clarion University
840 Wood Street
Clarion, PA 16214

Dear <<First Name>>,

clarion.edu/FYHOUSING

FEBRUARY
3

Commuting? 
Fill out the 

housing exemption 
form:

clarion.edu/FYEXEMPTclarion.edu/LLC

Get information 
on our  

Living Learning  
Communities:

Housing signups 
begin:

3 p.m.


